Brooklyn College

BEDFORD AVENUE AND AVENUE H
BROOKLYN 10, N. Y.

DEAN OF STUDENTS
OFFICE OF STUDENT ACTIVITIES

May 23, 1949

Dear Mr. Joch

The Leadership Conference was a very gratifying occasion. Your splendid effort contributed in a large measure to its success. I am certain that those students who attended received the stimulation and encouragement they needed to evaluate their own positions in their respective organizations and to attempt to perform their jobs more adequately.

The members of the Office of Student Activities are also most appreciative of your willingness to give of your time and energy so generously in a project which we believe will be mutually beneficial.

Sincerely yours,

Rita Mayran

Counselor, Office of Student Activities

Pita mayran